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Monday, May 10, 2021 
PUBLIC SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

 

ACCESS TO WELLAND’S WATERWAYS DURING COVID-19 LOCKDOWN 
 
Welland, ON – The City of Welland would like to remind the public that access to its waterways 
is permitted during the Province’s Stay-At-Home Order. 
 
The River Road boat launch remains opens for access to the Welland River for fishing and 
recreational use. Activity on the Welland Recreational Waterway is limited to individual 
recreational non-motorized use. Public access docks are available at the Welland Recreational 
Flatwater Centre and Rotary Club of Welland Park at Lincoln Street.  
 
Provincial guidelines must be followed before, during, and after accessing all waterway points. 
A minimum physical distance of at least two metres must be kept between individuals, except 
members of the same household, a member of one other household who lives alone, or a 
caregiver for any member of either household. 
 
You are reminded to plan for on-water activities, exercise cold water safety protocols and to 
protect yourself from sudden exposure to cold water.   
 
For further information on Ontario’s COVID-19 public health measures and advice, visit 
https://covid-19.ontario.ca/zones-and-restrictions. 
 
For further information on cold water safety, visit  http://www.lifesavingsociety.com/water-
safety/cold-water-and-ice.aspx. 
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Contact: 
Richard Dalton  
Manager, Recreation & Culture  
905-735-1700 ext. 4007  
richard.dalton@welland.ca 
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